Intercollegiate Athletics Committee Meeting
9/21/16
1:00 PM in Whipple Hall

1. Intro of all members
a. Members in attendance: James Hagler, Paul Knight, Elvar Gudjonsson, Tom Bates, Vinny
Gill, Ken Phillips, Orlando Gonzalez, Tyler Warren, Lora Foskey, Bill Hervey, Thomasia
Jefferson, Brian Warren
2. Review of 2015-16 —
a. James Hagler discussed 2015-16 was successful on and off the field with awards and
notoriety for the program
3. Update on programs - James Hagler
a. No coaches had updates on their programs
b. LoraFoskey talked about Financial Aid changes and that FASFA can be completed
starting in October 2016 for the Fall 2017 semester. She asked for times to meet with
players prior to them leaving for summer 2017. Hagler asked coaches to set up
meetings with Foskey in the times during off-season to allow for meetings and time to
access needs. Paul Knight asked about having access to view charges in SWORDS for
players to help reduce workload of Bursar’s Office and Financial Aid. Hagler will check
with offices for access.



5. Update on RFP/single source vendor
a. InSpring 2015 meeting there was no movement as coaches did not see need for single
vendor. James Hagler provided an update that due to the amount spent with single
vendors in the fall, there has been an RFP process started to gain a single source vendor
for Athletics and have one brand of uniform for all teams. This is still in process
however there is potential that the MGA Foundation or future Athletic Association for
the institution could remove the need for the RFP.
6. Update on Champions of Character as Strategic Priority for University.
a. Hagler pointed out that Champions of Character is now a Strategic Priority for the






